
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 4

th
 November  2016 

“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

ATTENDANCE 
Our attendance figures for the week ending 21

st
 October 

were; 
Y1 94%  
Y2 95.6% 
Y3 93.9% 
Y4 93.4% 
Y5 92.5% 
Y6 97.2% 

 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
Our punctuality figures for the week ending 21

st
 October 

were; 
YR 2    
Y1 3 
Y2 3 
Y3 4 
Y4 3 
Y5 8 
Y6 2 
Year  6 and YR   may wear non-uniform on Friday 11

th
 

November for being the most punctual class before 
half term. 
Well Done! 

 

NURSERY INTAKE 
Any child who will turn 3 before 31

st
 December is eligible 

for 15 hours per week nursery provision.  We still have 
some places available for our next intake, which will be in 
January.  If you are aware of anyone with a three year old, 
then please let them know about our nursery and ask them 
to call into the office for an application form.   

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Please can you return your child’s chosen photograph, 

photographs to school NO LATER than  

Friday 11
th
 November. 

 

WEEKLY 100% ATTENDANCE PRIZE DRAW 
 The lucky winners of this week’s ‘thank you’ flowers are: 

Jamie Critchley 
Hajera Suniya 

Well done and thank you to the children and their 
families! 

 
RAFFLE TICKET WINNERS 

£100 cash  Andrea Ridyard 
Ride on Mini Cooper Lydia Gaskin 
£25 cash  Gary Newbury 
Pemberton Flowers Ian Spencer 
Vegetable Hamper Mrs T Kear 
Meat Hamper  Blake Morris 
Suitcase  Jackie Nicholson 
BBQ   Zuzanna Ulasiuk 
Velocity Party  Mrs E Turner 
Body Shop gift set Mrs M O’Loughlin 
Hair accessories Davis Ulasiuk 
Soft Toy  Julie Gore  

THANK YOU 
A big thank you once again for all your support  during last 

term. Our Scarecrow Festival managed to raise an 
outstanding amount of 

£860 
 

GOLDEN ACHIEVERS 
 
YR Darcie Hidden 
Y1 Ethan Reid 
Y2 Conor Briggs 
Y3 Annalise Hesketh 
Y4 Jorja Pearson 
Y5 Bradley Tame 
Y6 Katie Shaw 
 

 

CHOIR  - Wish FM 
Five members of our school choir will be being recorded, 
speaking lyrics from well-known songs to feature on the 
Breakfast Show week commencing 14

th
 November in the 

Little Lyrics feature. Please tune and listen to our little 
stars.      
 

 

SCHOOL COATS 

Showerproof, reversible, fleece lined coats 
reduced to £10, please see school office for 
sizes available. When they’re gone, they’re gone. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Monday 7

th
 November – Choir recording for Wish FM. 

Monday 5th December – Cinema Night in the 
school hall. 
Thursday 15th December – KS1 & KS2 Nativity at 
St Jude’s Church. 
Thursday 15th December – Choir Christmas 
Concert, (details to follow) 
Friday 16th December – Christmas Jumper Day. 
Tuesday 20th December – Christmas Parties.  

 
CHICKENS 

The chickens have now been named. 
Bella, Toffee, Lottie, Emily and Nando. 

 

THE BETHANY CHOIR 
The Bethany Choir came into visit our school at the end of 
term. These children were aged between 7yrs and 21yrs 
and were all orphans formTanzania. They told  their stories 
of how they became orphans and how their lives are so 
different to ours. Their singing was out of this world and 
really touched our hearts. There are some 2017 calendars 
on sale at the school office priced £2 each. The calendars 
have a picture of each child explaining who they are and 
how they came to be in the orphanage. All proceeds go to 
the Bethany orphanage . 
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